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 5 Aug - current REMOTE LEARNING  

Wednesdays                

3pm – 4.15pm 

VIRTUAL HOMEWORK CLUB—VIA TEAMS 

18 Sept END OF TERM 3 

5 Oct TERM 4 BEGINS 

Cleo Lazaris 
Campus Principal 

Hello everyone, I know this has been said many times but what a year 2020 has been so far!  At this stage we are 
all set to return to on-site learning in the final week of Term, however we will continue to update you all via our 
Facebook page and Compass, should anything change.  Term 3 is traditionally cold and wet and so being able to 
learn from the home has been welcomed by many of our students.  
 
I know we are all missing our social connections with friends and colleagues at school but am proud that we 
were all able to contribute our small part in helping to reduce the spread of the virus. 

PARENT TEACHER CONVERSATIONS 

Parent/Teacher conversations were scheduled for Thursday, 17th September and Friday, 18th September, 

however the current restrictions prevent us from holding these conversations on-site.  Further advice will be 

provided via Compass and our Facebook page. 

Parent Voice 
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Message from our Principal continues…….. 

    

Pre-Service Teachers  
Churchill Campus welcomes a number of Pre-service teachers who are working with us this Term.  Whilst 
they probably didn’t expect to be teaching remotely, we are very pleased to be able to provide them a range 
of experiences and opportunities.   
 
This Term we have:  
 

 Tahlia Flake – 4th year, PE & Health and Outdoor Education (Fed Uni) 

 Pamela Surowka – 4th year, English & Science (Fed Uni) 

 Jamie Canning  - 4th year, Music & Humanities (Vic Uni) 
 
We wish them all the best for this year and their future endeavours. 
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Year 9 News  
Hello everyone and welcome to the Year 9 News. I am pleased to say that 
this week the Year 9 team have witnessed some of the highest levels of 
engagement from Year 9 students since the start of Remote Learning 2.0.  

As we are well and truly past what we all hope is the half way mark of Remote 
Learning this time round.  I want to acknowledge the persistence and 
resilience students and parents have shown over the last few weeks and to 
encourage you all to keep it up.  

Glen Stephenson 

Year 9 Team Leader 
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Year 10 News  

Jenny Horner 

Year 10 Team Leader 
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